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PLEASE NOTE: Our May 8th meeting has been cancelled due to the 

Stay at Home Order extension from Governor Tony Evers.   

Stay home and stay safe! 

 

 

 

  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

April 2020 Newsletter 

The nominating committee has been able to put together 

the following 2020-2022 Executive Board Nominees: 

 

President     Kathy Edwards 

President Elect     Vacant 

Recording Secretary   Fran Wielgos 

Treasurer      Michelle Rundle 

Corresponding Secretary Carol Smet and Bonnie Norniella 

 

I cannot stress enough the need for a President Elect.  If 

you ever thought about being on the board now is the time.  

If you are not willing to do it yourself, co-President Elect is 

a viable option too.   

To vote for this year’s slate of officers you can use the link 

here (https://forms.gle/hR6dRM2KAYmYx34H8) or you can 

call Monica.  Thank you! 

https://forms.gle/hR6dRM2KAYmYx34H8
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Voting for philanthropic charities has been postponed until we can 

meet again but please submit your nominations online here 

(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpEQ31YncW7u1jvM8Ax91Ik

iwFC6hiY2JTdelZBWDGQei2Cg/viewform) or contact Vickie.   

**PLASE NOTE:  Book Club is on hold until it is safe to 

meet again** If you are looking for something new to read, 

don’t forget that if you have a library card you can download 

books throught the Kenosha Public Library.  The material in 

the OverDrive (link is external) collection can be accessed 

through several different methods: through a web browser on a 

desktop computer, by downloading the OverDrive App on a 

mobile device, or by transferring to a e-reader. 

Michelle would like to remind everyone that membership dues 

are due May 14th.  Please mail membership dues to Michelle.  If 

you are unable to pay by May 14th, please contact Michelle. 

Applications are currently being evaluated and once the winners 

are chosen we will announce them in the next newsletter.  

Recipients of this year’s Pearl Ruffolo Educational Scholarship will 

be invited to a meeting once it is safe gather again. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpEQ31YncW7u1jvM8Ax91IkiwFC6hiY2JTdelZBWDGQei2Cg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpEQ31YncW7u1jvM8Ax91IkiwFC6hiY2JTdelZBWDGQei2Cg/viewform
https://wplc.overdrive.com/
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**PLEASE NOTE:  Just like the district and state conventions, 

everything is placed on hold including our rummage sale until we know it 

is safe to gather again** 

 

 

**PLASE NOTE:  The Southern Prairies District Spring 

Convention has been postponed until further notice** The 2020 

GFWC – Southern Springs District Convention is fast approaching.  

Did you know that at this convention our very own Sue Lawler will 

be installed at 1st Vice President of the Southern Prairies District 

for 2020-2022?  This year’s theme will be on the Woman’s Rights 

to Vote so make sure to wear your hats and wardrobe you have 

been working hard on for the event in August.   

**PLEASE NOTE: The 2020 GFWC Annual Convention in Atlanta, 

Georgia, June 27–July 1, 2020. GFWC Georgia has been cancelled.  If 

you were planning on attending this convention, please refer to the 

April 22nd edition of News and Notes for more details. 

 

The GFWC-WI Annual State Convention has been postponed to 

Thursday, August 27th to Sunday, August 30th at Ho Chunck Resort 

Casino.  For more information please click here:  https://www.gfwc-

wi.org/upcoming-events 

https://www.gfwc-wi.org/upcoming-events
https://www.gfwc-wi.org/upcoming-events
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**Since we are staying home and distancing ourselves from others, if you are 

shopping on Amazon please consider using our Amazon smile account** 

Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet?  Every qualifying purchase you 

make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price back to Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming that amount adds up 

fast. 

On your first visit to Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted 

to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible organizations.  

The easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN search.  23-7132046 

 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is 

VigeoXchange.  VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round 

fundraiser that turns the purchases you make at participating local 

businesses into meaningful support for PPWC while earning cash 

back for yourself. 

To get started, Click the following link and fill out the getting 

started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

Have you ordered your new Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club shirt?  

If you are interested in purchasing one, please contact Kathy E. 

for further details. 

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229
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PLEASE NOTE: Our May 8th meeting has been cancelled 

due to the Stay at Home Order extension from Governor 

Tony Evers.   

Stay home and stay safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information      

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

P.O. Box 580260 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

Vickie Richardson, President 

262-412-6481 

https://ppwc64.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/                                                                  

https://ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/

